
POP CAN DRIVE INSTRUCTIONS

Thank you for volunteering to collect bottles and cans at Ann Arbor Golf and Outing
Club on Michigan football Saturdays. I hope that you find this to be a worthwhile
endeavor and that you make a lot of money for your organization.

The procedure will be the same as in the previous years. There will be parking,
armbands (maybe), wheeled carts and large bags available at the AAGOC maintenance
barn. Busch’s has been kind enough to donate the bags. Please enter the course at the
Stadium Blvd. entrance across from Crisler Arena.

Let the gatekeeper/cashier know you are one of the organizations we have partnered
with to collect bottles and cans. Mike Ruedisale will help you get set up at the
maintenance barn. The cashiers as you enter will point him out to you.

Based on the volume of returnables you should plan on having a pickup truck or
van. We will allow a maximum of 2 vehicles to park free for each group.

You should plan to arrive no later than 2 hours before kickoff. Any later and we cannot
guarantee parking. You can stay as long as you desire. During the game and after the
game pickup can be very rewarding and there are fewer people in the way.
It will be your judgment if you think an adult should accompany your volunteers.
Groups of 2-4 have worked best. Please do not enter any tailgate area unless asked in
to clear out returnables. Most tailgaters just toss the returnables in the lanes, which
makes for easy picking. If at any time you see people picking up returnables that do
not have armbands do not confront them. Report their activity to the first police officer
you see or other staff.


